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Dear pre-master’s student, 
 
Welcome to the Faculty of Behavioural and Social Sciences! 
 
You will start a pre-master's program in September and since you are new to our 
faculty, we would like to invite you to some meetings with other pre-master's and 
master’s students new at our faculty.  
 
Welcome meeting 
On 2 September 2024, from 12.30 pm -13.30 there will be a welcome meeting in 
room M0061 (Munting building, room 0061; Snijderszaal). During this meeting, 
you will receive information about studying at the faculty BSS, study advice and 
support and the study associations.  
 
After the meeting there will be an opportunity for a short faculty tour and 
afterwards you can enjoy some coffee/tea/sweets in the Orangerie, so you can get 
to know new fellow students. 
 
Library Instruction 
Also on Monday 2 September, from 17:00 – 18:30 there will be library instruction 
in room M0074 (Munting building, room 0074; Noordamzaal). 
 
Sign up 
We would like to know which meetings you attend. Please sign up via: 
www.rug.nl/gmw/start-up-info/registration-form-welcoming-event.  
 
  

http://www.rug.nl/gmw/start-up-info/registration-form-welcoming-event
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Website 
On the website www.rug.nl/gmw/start-up-info you can find practical information 
about studying at the faculty BSS. Please read this information well.  
 
If you have any questions, please send an e-mail to voorlichting.gmw@rug.nl. 
 
We hope to see you at the meetings and wish you all the best in your studies!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Lex Jurna and Denise Doek 
 
 
Denise Doek 
 
 
Dept. Communication, Marketing and Information 
Faculty of Behavioural and Social Sciences 
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